
MMBB Has Chosen Fidelity  
as The New Provider of  
Recordkeeping Services  
For Our Retirement  
Benefit Plans. 

MMBB Is On  
The Move!

Supporting Your Calling Is Our CallingTM



Beginning November 1, 2022, Fidelity will become the new provider  
of recordkeeping services for the MMBB Retirement Benefit Plans.  
No action is required at this time.

475 Riverside Drive 
Suite 1700
New York, NY 10115-0049

We’re confident that you’ll be pleased with this change, and the many 
new services soon to be available through the MMBB Retirement Benefit 
Plans and Fidelity.

Why was Fidelity chosen for the MMBB Retirement Benefit Plans? 

As one of America’s leading providers of workplace recordkeeping  
services, Fidelity is committed to providing world-class customer  
service and state-of-the-art technology. 

We’ll do the heavy lifting for you—transferring your account balance 
and investment elections, and any account loans you may have.  
Your contributions will continue throughout the transition.

Watch your mailbox: In October, you will receive your  
transition brochure from Fidelity. This brochure will be  
your guide through the transition process, so please  
read it carefully.


